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Dear Families
Sackville Results Guidance for Students and Parents

We are writing to congratulate our students on finishing your exams! We know how much hard work and
dedication you have put into your studies, and it is wonderful to see you reach this milestone. We are so
proud of your perseverance and commitment to your education. Do take some time to celebrate your
hard work and the completion of your exams.

Please find attached our Results Guidance booklet, full of information regarding results days and
certificates, a brief summary is below.

Results Days
Remember that your results are a reflection of your effort and not the only measure of your worth.
Regardless of the outcome, please know that we are incredibly proud of you and all that you have
accomplished.

¢ Alevel/L3 Vocational Results day — Thursday 14 August 8.00am

e GCSE/L1-2 Vocational Results day - Thursday 21 August 8.00am (year 10 09.30am)

e Thereis a link to a Google form for students to complete if they are unable to attend in person

Post Results
After receiving your results, you may have questions or concerns. The following post-results services are
provided to support you:
e Firstly speak to a member of staff/your teacher/head of department
e Request a copy of your marked paper from the exam board and give permission to share with your
teacher, who will be best placed to advise. (Request form attached and in the booklet — this is
free)
e If youstill believe a mark does not reflect your performance, you may request a Review of
Marking. (Request form attached and in the booklet please refer to each individual exam boards
fees)

Certificates
e Certificates will be available for collection, from reception, towards the end of November — please
check the exams page of the school website for updates.
e For those staying at Sackville you will be able to collect from the Sixth Form team.

Year 11 Students

The Sixth Form team will be writing to you in more detail with the enrolment process, as well as explaining
it at the meeting for families on Thursday 3 July 2025. Enrolment into our Sixth Form will take place in
person in the main hall area on the day you receive your results.
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Whilst we hope you will get the results you are expecting, we do recognise that not everything goes
according to plan for everyone. Therefore, please can we assure you that a team of experienced staff will
be present to help and advise you and your child.

Kind regards

The Exams Team
exams@ mysackville.co.uk
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